Mark Wohlschlegel

From: Nathan Mehrens <nathan@getliberty.org>
Sent: Wednesday, December 07, 2011 9:57 AM
To: Mark Wohlschlegel

Subject: RE: nirb letter

The staffer just called me back.
I've been informed that they do not have records for former Members - something that is surprising to me, but ok.

She asked that we clarify that we were not looking for internal communications which would be exempt from disclosure
anyway. | said ok on that.

On the fee waiver issue rather than doing a full blown analysis of they are just going to provide the docs free of charge
because they don't think that there will be a lot of them.

-NPM

From: Mark Wohlschlegel

Sent: Monday, December 05, 2011 11:41 AM
To: Nathan Mehrens

Subject: nirb letter

The NLRB sent duplicates of this letter. Arrived today.

Mark A. Wohlschlegel Il
Staff Attorney

Americans For Limited Government
9900 Main Street

Suite 303

Fairfax, Virginia 22031
703.383.0880 (ext. 122)
703.383.5288 (fax)



